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Fostering communication with the community by sharing worthwhile information with residents, as well as               
identifying happenings throughout Plumsted Township and vicinity. 

-Plumsted Township Mayor Dominick Cuozzo (left) 

applying for his dog’s license in the Municipal Building 

this week. Pam Lee, Clerk’s Office (right), is providing 

the paperwork, which should serve as a reminder to all 

dog owners in our community to do so before month’s 

end. All dog licenses expire on January 31, regardless 

of when or where the license was purchased during 

2023. Please telephone (609) 758-2241 Ext. 131 for 

further information. 

-January 2024 is annual School Board Recognition 

Month in New Jersey. It is a time to raise public 

awareness of the roles and responsibilities of local 

boards of education and to thank your 

community's school board members for their 

efforts. Many thanks to Dr. Vincent Giardina ~ 

Board President, Mr. Justin Goodman ~ Vice 

President, Mrs. Ashley Raywood, Mr. Earl Meroney 

Mrs. Kelly Morgan, Mrs. Kathryn Kovacs, and Mr. 

Robert Stepnowski.  

-New Egypt Recreational Baseball League registration is now 

open. Visit www.newegyptrecbaseball.teamsnapsites.com/ 

for further information.  

-New Egypt Girls Softball in person registration and 

document collection days are on January 27 and February 

4, inside the elementary school gymnasium. Please 

www.newegyptgirlsoftball.membershiptoolkit.com for 

additional details. 
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